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New Chartered Enterprise Risk Analysts – January 2016 

It is a pleasure to announce that the following 77 candidates have completed the 
educational requirements for the Chartered Enterprise Risk Analyst (CERA) designation 
with the Society of Actuaries.  CERAs who have the Application for Admission as an 
Associate approved by the SOA Board of Directors will be granted membership as an 
Associate.  

1. Alexander, Brian Wayne  

2. Anderson, Jacob   

3. Bean, David Jeffrey  

4. Biswas, Atreyee   

5. Bondy, Jonathan   

6. Bowman, Lisa   

7. Brown, Kevin Jeffrey  

8. Brulotte, Andrew   

9. Cairnduff, Ritchie   

10. Chan, Anson Hin Cheuk  

11. Chan, Wen-Lin   

12. Chang, Chia-Chuan   

13. Chen, Yunke   

14. Chi, Joey   

15. Colea, Richard   

16. Coral, Norman C  

17. Cromartie, Lyndsey Marie  

18. Cuculic, Matthew   

19. Dai, Ting   

20. Davis, Matthew Dale  



 
 

  2 

 

  

21. El Shamly, Mohamed Maroof  

22. Embser, Richard Vincent  

23. Epp, Jacob Hayden  

24. Franquet, Robert   

25. Giornesto, Amanda   

26. Gong, Xiaojie   

27. Gorecki, Stacie Rose  

28. Greco, Nicholas Edward  

29. Gupta, Pratik   

30. Han, Dezhao   

31. Hanewinckel, Nicholas Scott  

32. Hong, Hyun   

33. Hou, Chih-Tsung   

34. Ingalls, Erin Theresa  

35. Jin, Rose   

36. Johnson, Valerie Ann  

37. Jones, Steven Lloyd  

38. Kervick, Kathleen   

39. Kim, Inhwan   

40. King, Thomas M  

41. Kupperman, Alex   

42. Lam, Sin Ching   

43. Lawless, Eric Peter  

44. Lee, Chong Yong   

45. Lee, Chu Hun  



 
 

  3 

 

  

46. Likitpronswan, Porapol   

47. Lin, Cheng-Hung   

48. Liu, XiaoXi (Leao)   

49. Maniktala, Tarun   

50. McGetrick, Justin Brandon  

51. Olaprath, William Wilson  

52. Pates, Timothy Jacob  

53. Prins, Joshua Michael  

54. Ramkumar, Pavitra   

55. Rao, Rui   

56. Reynolds, Timothy J  

57. Robison, Thomas   

58. Rogers, Robert Michael  

59. Schumann, Eric B  

60. Schwartz, Daniel William  

61. Sheu, Eugene   

62. Shull, Laura   

63. Sinak, Donald Edward  

64. Sit, Ka Ho   

65. Spong, Mark   

66. Takeda, Toyoki   

67. Tang, Yat Hung   

68. Taylor, Benjamin David  

69. Treerattanapun, Aranee   

70. Urban, Shawn   
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71. Volz, Emily Rose  

72. Winhold, Tiffany   

73. Young, Kylie   

74. Zang, Yuxin   

75. Zheng, Weiwei   

76. Zheng, Yanxiong   

77. Zhou, Rujie   
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New Chartered Enterprise Risk Analysts – February 2016 

It is a pleasure to announce that the following 15 candidates have completed the 
educational requirements for the Chartered Enterprise Risk Analyst (CERA) designation 
with the Society of Actuaries.  CERAs who have the Application for Admission as an 
Associate approved by the SOA Board of Directors will be granted membership as an 
Associate. 

1. Andrews, Joshua Francis 

2. Che, Giao Nhat 

3. Driggs, Alan Davis 

4. Fung, Tak Hin  

5. Gerent, Fernando  

6. Kane, Kaitlin  

7. Laasi, Hussain Barkat Ali 

8. Li, Yingxuan  

9. Pistilli, Anthony Robert 

10. Pudlo, Julie Lynn 

11. Rizvi, Muhammad Ali 

12. Sio, Isabel U Seong  

13. Smith, Jacob S 

14. Tsaousis, Konstantinos  

15. Vasi, Kyndra 

 



 

475 N. Martingale Road, Suite 600 
Schaumburg, IL  60173 
P +1-847-706-3500 
F +1-847-706-3599 
SOA.ORG 

  

New Chartered Enterprise Risk Analysts – March 2016 

It is a pleasure to announce that the following 11 candidates have completed the 
educational requirements for the Chartered Enterprise Risk Analyst (CERA) designation 
with the Society of Actuaries.  CERAs who have the Application for Admission as an 
Associate approved by the SOA Board of Directors will be granted membership as an 
Associate. 

1. Cheng, Da-Shen  

2. Gamlin, Kelly Ross 

3. Najjar, Christopher Dominique 

4. Narva, Rachel Elizabeth 

5. Neisse, Katrisha Nicole 

6. Ouyang, Qin  

7. Sandager, Philip Nielsen 

8. Sparacino, Joseph  

9. Spencer, Nicholas D 

10. Tontini, Cassandra Mary Ann 

11. Xu, Weiye 
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New Chartered Enterprise Risk Analysts – April 2016 

It is a pleasure to announce that the following 35 candidates have completed the 
educational requirements for the Chartered Enterprise Risk Analyst (CERA) designation 
with the Society of Actuaries.  CERAs who have the Application for Admission as an 
Associate approved by the SOA Board of Directors will be granted membership as an 
Associate.  

1. Allen, Samantha   

2. Baril, Alix   

3. Chen, Tianrui   

4. Cheung, Jessica   

5. Chin, Joanne Mei Yen  

6. Chua, Pei Cheng   

7. Clark, Allison Kathleen  

8. DeVince, Lisa Ann  

9. Dreyer, Brianne Victoria  

10. Du, Ling   

11. Fish, Alexander Scott  

12. Frazzini, Christopher   

13. Howard, David Arthur  

14. Hsu, Wei-En   

15. Johnson, Kyle Trombley  

16. Kapicak, Tracy   

17. Kerley, Greyson Thomas  

18. Kharitonov, Maxim   

19. Kohlhaase, David Lyn Jr., 

20. Li, Harry   



 
 

  2 

 

  

21. Liu, Ka Shing   

22. Ma, Gordon   

23. MacDonald, Kenneth   

24. Poon, Jimmy Mo Him  

25. Root, Benjamin   

26. Son, Soon Kyu  

27. Tsang, Wing Tsin   

28. Veilleux, Dery   

29. Wang, Alan Pingnan  

30. Wang, Ying   

31. Wetterlin, Douglas E  

32. Wong, Samuel   

33. Yeh, Shun Fung   

34. Yu, Lu Lucas  

35. Zhang, Yanhui   
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New Chartered Enterprise Risk Analysts – May 2016 

It is a pleasure to announce that the following 17 candidates have completed the 
educational requirements for the Chartered Enterprise Risk Analyst (CERA) designation 
with the Society of Actuaries.  CERAs who have the Application for Admission as an 
Associate approved by the SOA Board of Directors will be granted membership as an 
Associate.  

1. Baboolal, Damian  

2. Berning, Ben John 

3. Books, Travis  

4. Cheng, Tsan Bun  

5. Cheung, Chi Wai  

6. Condit, Samantha Jo 

7. de Braaf, Karsten  

8. Domonkos, Lisa Marie Veldman 

9. Gao, Xin Li  

10. Kraihanzel, John Stephen 

11. Lee, Earl  

12. Liu, Yi  

13. Ou, Jie Cheng  

14. Snyder, Faith Laurisa 

15. Tan, Yong Perng  

16. Zhang, Yulong  

17. Zhao, Yuxiao  
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New Chartered Enterprise Risk Analysts – June 2016 

It is a pleasure to announce that the following 7 candidates have completed the 
educational requirements for the Chartered Enterprise Risk Analyst (CERA) designation 
with the Society of Actuaries.  CERAs who have the Application for Admission as an 
Associate approved by the SOA Board of Directors will be granted membership as an 
Associate. 

1. Chan, Hing Kit  

2. Destito, Michael Thomas 

3. Li, Chi Nok  

4. Miesner, Sarah Katherine 

5. Sentillas, Kerwin Ray Escape 

6. Turkheim, Alexandra Kathleen 

7. Yanofsky, Aaron Neal 
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New Chartered Enterprise Risk Analysts – July 2016 

It is a pleasure to announce that the following 80 candidates have completed the 
educational requirements for the Chartered Enterprise Risk Analyst (CERA) designation 
with the Society of Actuaries.  CERAs who have the Application for Admission as an 
Associate approved by the SOA Board of Directors will be granted membership as an 
Associate. 

1. Abrams, Yocheved   

2. Alexander, Ian   

3. Alleman, Kenneth C  

4. Bateman, Spencer   

5. Beaubien Caron, Mathieu   

6. Becker, Joshua   

7. Bellis, Michael P  

8. Bernardi, Nathan James  

9. Blais, Anthony   

10. Chan, Ka Chun   

11. Chen, Junyu   

12. Chen, Wenrui   

13. Chen, Yining   

14. Chin Hong, Lim   

15. Cong, Wei   

16. Day, Yi-Sheng   

17. Emery, Matthew L  

18. Faure, Eloi   

19. Fiala, William Edward Jr., 

20. Friedman, Sarah   



 
 

  2 

 

  

21. Gillett, Gary   

22. Gossell, Thomas Gregory  

23. Gross, Curtis John  

24. Hettiarachchige, Lakshithi Nimanthika  

25. Heuer, Troy Neal  

26. Hoekstra, Conor Patrick  

27. Jennings, Michael   

28. Jin, Lei   

29. Kai Ming, Poon   

30. Keiser, Jennifer Wagner  

31. Keller, Kevin Andrew  

32. Kelly, Karyn Lee  

33. Khusro, Zain   

34. Koestner, John   

35. Korger, Andy   

36. Kowalko, Kevin Joseph  

37. Kubsh, Adam Joseph  

38. Lam, Patrick Paak Man  

39. Lee, Munchul   

40. Leung, Wun Ming   

41. Lewis, Jonathon Patrick  

42. Liang, Xinhua   

43. Linde, Brian M  

44. Ma, Lu   

45. Mosier, Tiffany Lynn  



 
 

  3 

 

  

46. Muller, Christine Vance  

47. Nilsen, Monique   

48. Nyoi, Kai Liang   

49. Ono, Marcus Kiyoshi  

50. Oswald, Kathryn E  

51. Pan, James Hao  

52. Patten, Charles James  

53. Rajbhandari, Prince   

54. Reynolds, David   

55. Rossi, Christine   

56. Santana Mora, Miriam Leticia  

57. Sathidlertsakul, Koosalin   

58. Schneider, Mark Reed  

59. Shih, Yu-Chieh Jamie  

60. Sinthuprasert, Suthiwat   

61. Stufflebeam, Alexander Michael  

62. Sulfridge, Jesse Alan  

63. Sze, Fong Yee   

64. Tan, Wan Niee   

65. Teng, Dowi Benedict  

66. Towriss, Derek   

67. Trinh, Thanh Duy  

68. Wardrop, Andrew   

69. Wei, Richard Ran  

70. Wellhausen, Meredith Ann  



 
 

  4 

 

  

71. Whitaker, Laura Christine  

72. Wong, Ho Yuk   

73. Wong, Man Yu Margaret  

74. Woodruff, Joshua   

75. Xia, Bingxing   

76. Xiao, Hongming   

77. Yang, Dazhi   

78. Yap, Mun Yie   

79. Zariwala, Huzefa Mazher  

80. Zhang, Xuanshen   

 



 

475 N. Martingale Road, Suite 600 
Schaumburg, IL  60173 
P +1-847-706-3500 

F +1-847-706-3599 
SOA.ORG 

  

New Chartered Enterprise Risk Analysts – August 2016 

It is a pleasure to announce that the following 16 candidates have completed the 
educational requirements for the Chartered Enterprise Risk Analyst (CERA) designation 
with the Society of Actuaries.  CERAs who have the Application for Admission as an 
Associate approved by the SOA Board of Directors will be granted membership as an 
Associate.  

1. Bey, Maura Graham 

2. Bolton, Angela Kay 

3. Cai, Mengru  

4. Chanan, Laura Suzanne 

5. Cutright, Cheryl Lynn 

6. Good, Andrew Joseph 

7. King, Andy Samuel 

8. Lu, Yifei  

9. Lu, Yunbo  

10. Luan, Rui  

11. Nadler, Jordan Nicole 

12. Nyarko, Isaac  

13. Propas, Michal  

14. Velasquez, Vinzon Luis Alfonso 

15. Wen, Yu  

16. Xue, Ru 
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New Chartered Enterprise Risk Analysts – September 2016 

It is a pleasure to announce that the following 10 candidates have completed the 
educational requirements for the Chartered Enterprise Risk Analyst (CERA) designation 
with the Society of Actuaries.  CERAs who have the Application for Admission as an 
Associate approved by the SOA Board of Directors will be granted membership as an 
Associate. 

1. Chen, Yi  

2. Chung, Eugene Terence 

3. Deshpande, Aneesha A 

4. Kaczynski, Mark  

5. Law, Yifon  

6. Orfanos, Stefanos  

7. Runyon, Rachel Anne 

8. Smith, Aaron N 

9. Song, Wei  

10. Zhang, Yiwen 
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New Chartered Enterprise Risk Analysts – October 2016 

It is a pleasure to announce that the following 18 candidates have completed the 
educational requirements for the Chartered Enterprise Risk Analyst (CERA) designation 
with the Society of Actuaries.  CERAs who have the Application for Admission as an 
Associate approved by the SOA Board of Directors will be granted membership as an 
Associate. 

1. Aloi, Stephen  

2. Bai, Yang  

3. Cheng, Connie  

4. Cheung, Siu Chung  

5. Chiang, King Wai  

6. Fogarty, Erin Maureen 

7. Gu, Weiyue  

8. Huang, Zexu  

9. Ingram, Joshua  

10. Kindelan, Meghan Mary 

11. Masse-Bouille, Pierre-Hughes  

12. McCaney, James Robert 

13. Ramirez, Alan  

14. Wang, Yuning  

15. Wen, Ting Ting  

16. Yang, Shiyue  

17. Zhang, Yiqin(Yvonne)  

18. Zhou, Yaohua 



 

475 N. Martingale Road, Suite 600 
Schaumburg, IL  60173 
P +1-847-706-3500 
F +1-847-706-3599 
SOA.ORG 

  

New Chartered Enterprise Risk Analysts – November 2016 

It is a pleasure to announce that the following 20 candidates have completed the 
educational requirements for the Chartered Enterprise Risk Analyst (CERA) designation 
with the Society of Actuaries.  CERAs who have the Application for Admission as an 
Associate approved by the SOA Board of Directors will be granted membership as an 
Associate.  

1. Akarawinake, Matas  

2. Barasa, Daniel N 

3. Blackie, Ian  

4. Chen, Robert  

5. Duchen, Neil  

6. Feller, Adam John 

7. Fowler, John  

8. Hebert, Leomike  

9. Klahr, Alan D 

10. Lee, Peter Kuang-Hsi 

11. Leung, Anthony  

12. Liu, Yu Xiang  

13. Ngo, Hien Duy 

14. Padamsey, Alia  

15. Pankewycz, Talia Stephanie 

16. Peng, Qiuwen  

17. Smith, Andrew Trevor 

18. Tam, Ming Hong  

19. Tam, Tsung  

20. Vervynckt, Jacob 
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New Chartered Enterprise Risk Analysts – December 2016 

It is a pleasure to announce that the following 10 candidates have completed the 
educational requirements for the Chartered Enterprise Risk Analyst (CERA) designation 
with the Society of Actuaries.  CERAs who have the Application for Admission as an 
Associate approved by the SOA Board of Directors will be granted membership as an 
Associate. 

1. Choong, Jern Wei  

2. Golub, Andrew Rawls 

3. Kush, Jeremy James 

4. Lam, Ching Yuen 

5. Lu, Andrew  

6. Mah, Adrian Weng Keong 

7. Smith, Christopher Charles 

8. Surendran, Archanna  

9. Tang, Yiru  

10. Yau, Ho Lun Benny 
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